
Our attendance this week: 94.95%  Our target: 96% 
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Our Living and Learning Statement this half term is: St Patrick’s children are 
hopeful for the future and each other, and they show resilience to be better 

and keep improving.  

School Communication 
There are many ways you can contact 

school regarding a general enquiry or a 
more urgent message. These range from a 
phone call, email or via Facebook message.  

However, please be mindful that our        
Facebook messenger is not a primary form 
of contact. It may not always be checked 
regularly, or over evenings and weekends.  
If you require a quicker response please 

contact us via telephone.  
Thank you  

P.E Kits  
Please provide your child 

with a P.E kit. This can be 
kept at school throughout 

the term.  

 Certificate  Golden Jumper   

Reception Charlie Priya 

Year 1 Keon  Daley 

Year 2 Ashton & Nivin Lee 

Year 3  Lilly & Alfie Carsen 

Year 4 Ollie Aidan 

Year 5 Kai & Erin  Ella 

Year 6  Zach & Manny  Elise  

HALL OF FAME  
Dinner Money 

We have some large outstanding 

balances. Please can we ask that 

all balances are cleared. If you are 

unsure of your balance, please 

contact the school office.  

First Holy Communion  

The first parent’s meeting will 

start on Wednesday 5th February 

@ St Mary’s Church, Cleator.  It 

will start at 7pm after Church 

Mass.  

The date of First Holy Communion 

is Sunday 21st June.  

We would appreciate any 

unwanted P.E kits to be 

used as spares.   

Footwear  
A polite reminder that our school 

uniform policy states that       
children should wear black     

trainers/shoes only.  
 



Netball  

Netball will start on      

Wednesday 22nd January.  

Numbers are limited, please 

ensure your child has added 

their name to the netball list.  

Swimming  

Please provide your child with a towel and a healthy snack for 
after swimming. Girls will need to wear a full swimming       

costume and boys swimming shorts above the knee. 

School Calendar  

 

February 17th-21st 

Half Term 

 

Tuesday 10th March  
U Dance Competition 

at Carnegie  

 

Thursday 26th March  

Easter Coffee      
Afternoon  

 

Monday 4th May  

Hawesend (year 4)  

 

Monday 11th-15th 
May 

Year 6 SATs 

 

May 2020  

(whole month) 

Year 2 testing period  

 

Wednesday 20th May  

Manchester (Year 6)  

 

Monday 8th -12th 
June  

Year 1 Phonics 
Screening 
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Our Library is still open  on Wednesdays before and after 

school. You are welcome to take a book home with you.  

There are lots different genres to choose from!  

 

School Residential  

Year 4 and 6  trips to Hawse 

End and Manchester are fast 

approaching. Please pay any  

outstanding balances on      

Parent Mail as soon as              

possible  

Thank you  

Paddy’s Pad  

We have a number of 

outstanding payments 

From Paddy’s Pad on  

Parent Mail.  

Please pay any out-

standing payments as 

soon as possible.  

Thank you  

Biblical Yoga 

 

If anyone would be able to 

help with donations of          

unwanted pillows/cushions/

blankets to use for Biblical   

Yoga, that would be great.  


